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Completion of Sale of South American Projects 
 
The Board of Hot Rock Limited (Company) are pleased to advise that the Company has now 
completed the sale of the majority of its South American Geothermal Projects to Energy 
Development Corporation with all of the required approvals having been received and the 
remaining $US2,500,000 of the total contract price of US$3,000,000 now paid.  A deposit of 
US$500,000 was previously paid.  Of the funds received, an amount of US$230,000 is 
subject to retention and held in an escrow account pending the resolution of a tax matter in 
Peru. 
 
The sale proceeds will provide working capital to enable the Company to progress with its 
remaining geothermal assets in Australia and Chile, whilst also investigating other 
opportunities.  
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Dr Mark Elliott,  
Executive Chairman, 
0409 998 840 
mark.elliott@hotrockltd.com 

 

or visit website www.hotrockltd.com 
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